

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter- 6th July (Week 1)

WELCOME Back School

Welcome Back

Welcome back to another school year and a warm welcome to all the new families who have joined New Road this September. I hope you have all had a wonderful summer and have enjoyed lots of family time together. The children have all come back to school full of energy, eager to learn and are enjoying their new classrooms and teachers.

On behalf of all the staff at New Road a huge thankyou for all the kind and generous gifts you gave us at the end of last term, they were greatly appreciated. I look forward to another fantastic year ahead, with lots of fun and exciting events, alongside getting to know all our new children and families.

Mrs Harwood

We're Going Back To School



Introductions

Both Mrs Sykes (left in the photo) our new Year 6 teacher and Miss Capon (right in the photo) our new Year 1 teacher, have enjoyed their first week at New Road. The children have impressed them with their courteous manners and impeccable behaviour around school. So far we have learnt that they are both keen sportswomen- participating in netball clubs and running events outside of school. We look forward to getting to know and learning more about both teachers and I'm sure they will love their time at New Road. Welcome to the team !!!



Telephone: 01422 831351

email:admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk
Website: www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk

September

2nd—School Closed—Training
Day

3rd—School Reopens

18th—Yr 6 Parents Residential Meeting 5.00pm

18th—Reception Parents Literacy Meeting 5.00pm

27th—Yr 5/6 *G*irls Football 3.45 -5.00pm

October

10th-Individual School Photos

11th—Firefighters Collection

11th—Yr3-6 Cross Country 9.30-

11.15 at Ryburn

14th—Parents Evening 3.30-6.00

15th—Parents Evening 3.30-6.00

17th—Open Evening at Ryburn

7.00-9.00

18th—Yr 4 Ultimate Handball

9.30-11.15 at Ryburn

25th-School Closes

November

4th—School Closed—Training
Day

5th-School Reopens

13th—Yr 1, Yr 2 & Yr 4 Road Safety

19th—Rec 2020 online applications open

20th—Rec to Yr 6—Flu Immunisations

December

11th-EYFS Production 2.30

13th—Christmas Fayre

17th—KS2 Christmas Concert 6.15pm

Parking

NO PARKING

Access required at all times

PUNCTUALITY

I have had a call from Stockmeier Urethenas a local business based on Sowerby New Road. They have concerns regarding where parents are parking during drop off and pick up times. They have a high volume of heavy vehicles entering and leaving their site and some cars are parked opposite their driveway which is making the manouvering of these vehicles very difficult, causing a build up of traffic on the main road. Can I ask that parents refrain from parking here and causing an obstruction to ensure the safety and well being of all our pupils and families.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Weekly Attendance Figures

School- 97.4%

Let's try really hard this year to improve our weekly attendance figure and reduce the number of late

marks.	Class	Attend-	No of lates
	Acorns	95.0	0
	Oaks	93.4	1
	Willows	100	0
	Junipers	94.4	0
	Elms	100	0
	Rowans	98.3	0
	Maples	97.1	1

......It's Miss Sabetti !!

I am delighted to inform you that Miss Sabetti has become a Mummy and had a little boy, Henry Noah, at the end of August. He arrived earlier than expected but both Mummy and Henry are doing well and we can't wait to meet him for cuddles. We wish both Miss Sabetti and her fiancé Nathan all the best as a family of 3!!!



After School Clubs

Clubs for the Autumn
Term

Tuesday Thursday Friday Karate Club French Club Football Club

PTFA Facebook

Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. Thank you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.

